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Washington homebrewers!

  

Come try some of the winning beers from the 2016 Puget Sound Pro-Am competition that were
scaled up for commercial production all at one place.  Reuben's brews will be hosting a "tap
takeover" on May 11th from 5-10 pm.  The event is part of Seattle Beer Week and is open to the
public.  Many of the brewers will be on-site for the event.  Come down, meet fellow
homebrewers, and celebrate the tie between homebrewers and commercial brewers!

  

Event: Puget Sound Pro-Am Tap Takeover
Location: Reuben's Brews - 5010 14th Ave NW, Seattle, WA 98107
Time: May 11th, 2017, 5-10 pm

  

More details at:

  

http://www.seattlebeerweek.com/locations/199-Reubens-Brews

  

Details on Puget Sound Pro-Am at:

  

http://www.impalingalers.com/joint-novembeerfest-puget-sound-pro-am-2016-results/
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